February 1?; 1950.

Mr, Phillips Hoore

Director, Office of Airports :
Civil Aeronautics Administratiom ¥W-110
Department of Commerce

Washington, D, C.

Dear Mr, Moore:

Just before Mr. Carter departed
from the city, he asked that I send you the en-
closed pictures, made during your recent visit
- 4n Fort Vorth, which he thought you might 1ike
to have for your files,

Yours very trul&,



